NNJR SCCA Board of Trustees’ Meeting Minutes

June 13, 2022

Board Member Attendance:

In Attendance: Peter Schneider, Mark Labbancz, Jason Evangelista, Todd Forno, Perry Aidelbaum, Linda
Santagelo-Mosley, Chris Mosley

Absent: Jeff Yatsko, Bill Petrow, Mark Gidej, Terry Hanushek

Meeting called to order at 7:37 PM

Meeting minutes from May 2022 were approved.

Treasurer’s Report:

We have money to cover our expenses.

Club Racing:

There was a race last weekend at NJMP - Lightning. There were 114 entries. Entries were light due to a
Super Tour event at Watkins Glen.There were far fewer accidents at this event compared to the
previous one at Palmer.

The next event is in 3 weeks at Watkins Glen for the July Sprints.

Rally-x:

No update this month

Solo:

The Murata Controls corporate event went very well. There were 40-ish drivers, 30-ish spectators.
Everyone had a great time and they look forward to doing it again next year. The event was profitable
for the Region.

NJ Prosolo attendance was 190 drivers. This is a bit lower than previous years. The event was profitable
for the Region. No incidents all weekend.

The remaining Solo schedule is as follows: Aug 6-7, 20, Sep 24™, Oct. 1%". The board approved the
scheduling of these events.



Rallye:
The next event is July 27™. On Oct. 8-9" is a National SCCA rallye.

Peter Schneider asked for new articles for the next email blast. Perry Aidelbaum said he would hope to
be able to discuss the Starting Line school that he is hoping to hold with SCCA this summer. Linda
Santangelo-Mosley offered to provide updates from each of the remaining race events she and Chris will
attend this season.

Membership:
Don Yeske and Ben Phillips are both interested in joining the Board in some capacity.
The next meeting July 11™ at 7:30 PM.

Meeting adjourned at 7:56 PM



